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                                                                                             18th January 2019 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Visit to Wroxeter Roman City Ruins  
 Tuesday 26th March 2019 

Our Topic this term is “Romans: What have they done for us?’’.  We are 
hoping to take Year 4 on a visit to Wroxeter Roman Ruins. Visiting Wroxeter 
will be a great ’Roman experience’ and a chance for your child to explore a 
variety of Roman remains.  The day at Wroxeter Roman Ruins includes a 
fun, hands-on Roman experience that allows your child to be a Roman for the 
day whilst exploring Roman buildings and artefacts.  The cost of the trip is 
£8.00 which includes the coach and the ‘A Wroxeter Experience’ 
workshop. 
 
The children will need to be in school at normal time and we should 
(traffic dependent), be back at school for normal time.  
 
The children will need to come to school in full school uniform, sensible 
walking shoes and a warm/waterproof coat. They will need to bring a packed 
lunch and 2 drinks in a carton or plastic bottle. NO GLASS BOTTLES 
PLEASE. 
 
The Education Act 1988 states that parental contributions must be 
voluntary, however, to bring down the cost, the trip has been 
subsidised through school so that each child is now only required to 
contribute £8.00. Please fill in the slip and make payments by Friday 
15th February so numbers can be confirmed. Please note that we are 
unable to refund monies if children do not attend the visit as we are still 
required to pay the cost of the coach and admission. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr B Preston and Mrs H Gill 
Year 4 Teachers. 
………………………………………………………………………………………….

PLEASE RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 
 

I wish my child…………………………………..in Topaz/ Emerald Class to 
visit Wroxeter Roman Ruins on Tuesday 26th March 2019. 
 
I am happy for photos and videos of my child to be taken and 
uploaded to social media platforms (Website / YouTube / Facebook)     

Yes          No                                                                                                                                   
Please tick as appropriate 
 
I enclose £8.00 for my child. 
 
Signed……………………………………..……..   Date………………… 
Parent/Carer   

  


